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VanMouwerik Reid

From: David Herber <Iciherber@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 6:57 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
what a bunch of crap the state is closing business down because they do not know how to budget. they also are 
uneducated on on how the system works . Let me correct their budget and they will not run at a deficit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Herber 
3175 Broadway St NE 
Salem, OR 97303 
Iciherber@comcast.net 
 


